
The Sanctuary Flowers  

are in Loving Memory of Jacob Brackbill  

 Given by his family 

Today will be the first Children’s Sunday School Class after the Children’s Sermon 

dismissal. And Following Worship:   

World Communion Retreat:  Rejoice in God’s Gift to Us. 

Children, their Parents, and the Congregation are invited to join us in Fellowship Hall to 

learn about the Sacrament of Communion. How and why do we celebrate it. 

Interactive activity: Each child will make and bake a portion of unleavened flat bread 

while reflecting on scripture: “This Do In Remembrance of Me.” 
 

Survey Form - As we take a crucial step in our journey to find a new pastor. During 

worship you will be asked to fill out a survey which will help guide the Session and the 

Pastor Nominating Committee (which is in the process of being formed) as they continue 

their work. Your input is crucial and valued. If you know you will not be present, please 

contact the church office for your survey copy.  
 

Save the Date! 

October 2 the Gap Male Chorus will present an evening of Gospel music for us at 7:00 

p.m. in the sanctuary.  
 

September is Special Offering month for the Trustees. We will need some extra items 

for the Manse. Your support is always a big help to keeping the church properties in good 

shape. The Trustees thank you! 

The September Clothing Drive   ends this week! 

Jane Witmer celebrates her birthday September 26. For those who wish to send her 

birthday wishes, her address is: 

                                        378 Yellow Hill Drive  

                                        Narvon, PA 17555 

 Next Sunday is World Communion Sunday              

 


